
Dear Intermediate May 19 Early bird batch students, 

 

You will have a holiday on the day of your CPT result. Once the result date gets announced by 

ICAI, we shall announce for a holiday of 1 day in all your batches. From the next day after 

results, all lectures will be as per the schedule. 

 

Regards, 

JKSC.  

 












